
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Attendance at school is crucial for children’s academic success at school. If they do not attend school then 
they will miss out on learning. Please ensure that you get your child to school every day, and speak to our 
Attendance Officer (Ms Smith) if there are any issues.  
 
Children in every year group from Y1-Y6 now receive weekly homework. Parents should ensure that their 
children complete the weekly homework and hand it in on the designated day. Reading at home is a vital skill 
that all children should be engaged in every day so please support your child with this regularly.  
 
Have a good weekend, all.  

 
Kind Regards 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! THANK YOU! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 22 September 2023  

Mr Akhtar 
Headteacher 

This week, children in Year 1 cre-
ated a piece of artwork inspired by 
the artist Zaria Forman. The chil-
dren listened to a calming piece of 
music and created a piece of work 
with their partner. They used differ-
ent drawing materials such as oil 
pastels, colouring pencils and cray-
ons to make long, flowing lines that 
represent water.  
 
The children thought carefully about the marks they were going to 
make to represent what they were hearing. The children also added 
sea creatures to their pieces of artwork.  

CURRICULUM CORNER 



STAR OF THE WEEK 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

Reception  

Bluebell Salaar 

Daisy Dylan 

Buttercup Aaisha 

  

Year 1  

Daffodil Orion-Jacob 

Lilac Aarav 

Sunflower Ayman 

  

Year 2  

Tulip Nefeli 

Lily Sarah 

Poppy Finn 

  

Year 3  

Carnation Teddy 

Freesia Jordan 

Blossom Anika 

Year 4  

Orchid James 

Dahlia Varshyth 

  

  

Year 5  

Magnolia Ariana 

  

  

  

Year 6  

Iris Karolina 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Reception  

Bluebell Manha 

Daisy Tai 

Buttercup Adam 

  

Year 1  

Daffodil Mina 

Lilac Hezekiah 

Sunflower Isabella 

  

Year 2  

Tulip Serah 

Lily Adora 

Poppy Robert 

  

Year 3  

Carnation Giovanni 

Freesia Amaya 

Blossom Tolu 

Year 4  

Orchid Zafyra 

Dahlia Sandra 

  

  

Year 5  

Magnolia Chris  

  

  

  

Year 6  

Iris Rehan 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  



ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! THANK YOU! 
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